

ENG 6 - TEST 7

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differ from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

1. A. father B. thank C. both D. eath
2. A. delicious B. give C. twice D. stupid

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

3. A. programme B. repeat C. postcard D. vegetables
4. A. channel B. lemonade C. appear D. weather

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

5. - _____ do you like this TV programme? - Because it helps me relax.
A. What B. Where C. Why D. Who
6. Hanoi's streets are too _____ at rush hour.
A. interested B. crowded C. exciting D. friendly
7. My house will be on the Moon and will be large and _____.
A. comfort B. discomfort C. comfortable D. comfortably
8. My future house will be _____ the highest mountain.
A. in B. on C. of D. for
9. With a wireless TV, we can watch TV programmes _____ space.
A. in B. from C. to D. at
10. If we all use _____ bags, we will help the environment.
A. reusable B. cheap C. new D. reduced
11. Plastics, glasses and chemicals underground are harmful _____ plants and animals.
A. to B. of C. in D. at
12. These three Rs _____ reduce, reuse, and recycle.
A. stand up B. stand for C. ask for D. means
13. This is the _____ of all home robots in the show.
A. fast B. faster C. fastest D. fastest
14. Would you like to hear _____ story about _____ English scientist?
A. an/the B. a/ an C. a/the D. the/the
15. We _____ a hi-tech house next year, and it _____ in the city.
A. won't buy - will be B. buy - won't be C. will buy - will be D. don't buy - will be
16. _____ she knows that watching too much TV is a bad habit, she watches less TV than she did before.
A. Because B. Although C. or D. but

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

17. Last night, my family watch a Vietnamese film called "Duoi bong cay hanh phuc" on VTV 1.
A. watch B. Vietnamese C. called D. on
18. Hoang didn't win the race because of he ran too slowly.
A. didn't B. because of C. ran D. slowly

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the most suitable response to complete each of the following exchanges.

19. A: "Can I get you something to drink?" - B: "_____"
A. I'd like some Coke, thanks. B. Thank you. You're welcome.
C. Yes. Why not? D. Yes, you can, of course.
20. A: "What a lovely house you have!" - B: "_____"
A. Thank you. Hope you will drop in. B. I think so.
C. I feel very excited. D. Of course not, it's not costly.

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

21. She is the most intelligent woman in the world.
A. stupid B. beautiful C. clever D. silly

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

22. Football is considered a team sport.
A. individual B. group C. fast D. dangerous

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Our future house will be on the ocean. It will be surrounded by tall trees and blue sea. But we only have salt water in the ocean. We need fresh water for (23)_____ and for growing food (24)_____ farms.

Ocean water is too salty (25)_____. It is also too salty for watering plants. We must have the ways to make (26)_____ water from salty water. We should be (27)_____ not to waste water.

- | | | | |
|----------------|-------------|--------------|----------------|
| 23. A. drink | B. to drink | C. drinking | D. to drinking |
| 24. A. on | B. at | C. in | D. into |
| 25. A. drink | B. to drink | C. drinking | D. for drink |
| 26. A. fresh | B. dirty | C. polluted | D. cold |
| 27. A. careful | B. careless | C. carefully | D. carelessly |

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

My name is Smith and fishing is my favorite sport. I often go fishing for hours without catching anything. But this doesn't worry me. Some fishermen are unlucky. Instead of catching anything, not even old boots. After spending the whole morning on the river, I always go home with an empty bag. "You should give up fishing", my friends said. "It's a waste of time". But they don't know that I'm not really interested in fishing. I'm only interested in sitting in a boat and doing nothing at all!

28. When he goes fishing, he often catches

- | | | | |
|--------------|------------|------------------|------------|
| A. old boots | B. rubbish | C. a lot of fish | D. nothing |
|--------------|------------|------------------|------------|

29. When does he usually go fishing?

- | | | | |
|-------------------|-------------------|---------------------|------------|
| A. in the morning | B. in the evening | C. in the afternoon | D. at noon |
|-------------------|-------------------|---------------------|------------|

30. What do Smith's friends advise him?

- | | |
|-------------------------------|-------------------------------|
| A. go fishing at night | B. stop fishing |
| C. spend more time on fishing | D. spend less time on fishing |

31. Where does Smith sit to fish?

- | | | | |
|----------------------|--------------|--------------------|---------------|
| A. on the river bank | B. in a boat | C. at a large lake | D. in the sea |
|----------------------|--------------|--------------------|---------------|

32. What does Smith do when he fishes?

- | | | | |
|---------------|--------------------|-----------------|-----------------------------|
| A. Read books | B. Listen to music | C. Does nothing | D. Talks to other fishermen |
|---------------|--------------------|-----------------|-----------------------------|

Rearrange the words / phrases to make a meaningful sentence

33. kind / I / eaten / this / haven't / of / before / food /.

⇒ _____

34. like / Lien / doing / very / doesn't / sport / much /.

⇒ _____

Finish the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first one

35. The Nile is the longest river in the world.

⇒ No river _____

36. My brother can run very fast.

⇒ My brother is _____

Combine the sentences using the conjunctions given

37. He likes playing table tennis. He can't play it. (**but**)

⇒ _____

38. I want to work in television industry. I am working hard. (**Because**)

⇒ _____

Make questions for the underlined words

39. Bob likes the comedy because it makes him laugh.

⇒ _____

40. The Eiffel Tower first opened on 6th May 1889.

⇒ _____